
Sunday, September 1, 2024  Family Matters  Prayer  This Week  

MONDAY                                                    Sept. 2 

OFFICE CLOSED for Labour Day 
 

TUESDAY                                                     Sept. 3 

 

WEDNESDAY                                              Sept. 4 

4:00 pm                                                 AWANA 

4:05 pm                  AWANA Parent Orientation 

5:45 pm                              Prayer for Our World 
 

THURSDAY                                                 Sept. 5 

6:30 pm         CM Sun. Volunteer Training Mtg. 

 

FRIDAY                                                        Sept. 6 

 

SATURDAY                                                  Sept. 7 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

SUNDAY                                                      Sept. 8 

9:15 & 11:15 am                      Worship Service 

9:15 & 11:15 am              Children’s Sunday School 

11:15 am                              Youth Parent’s Meeting 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
Our Christian Workers - K.I. works 
for an American school in Niger. 
Her parents attend SGAC. 
 
Our Pastoral Team - Brent Foster, 
Lead Pastor. Brent is married to 
Erica & they have 2 children. 
 
Our Elders Team - Orv Perry, Orv is 
married Peggi & they have 3  
children. 
 
Our Support Team - Candice  
Terney, Children’s Ministry  
Assistant. Candice is married to 
Mike & they have 5 children. 
 
We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or 
fill out a Connection Card & place it 
in the offering plate. 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED MONDAY 
for Labour Day.  
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING -  
September 22 at 2:00 pm. Come 
hear a review of our previous  
ministry year. All are welcome, but 
only members can vote. The Report 
of the Nominating Committee is 
now available at the Welcome Desk 
and the Annual Report will be  
available shortly. 

250 Century Road | 780-962-4700 | sgac.net | office@sgac.net 

  HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC? 
        

         Cash or Cheque                                                                       

         Interac at the Welcome Center                                         

         Preauthorized Payments from your Bank Account 

         

             E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   

       Online Donations through the  

         Website (sgac.net). 

Please remember to include your full name, email 

address & envelope # on your e-transfers, online & 

offering envelopes. 

 Giving 

FIND OUT MORE about what’s going on 

at SGAC  

Website - sgac.net            

 

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

 

The Loop scan the QR code to 

subscribe to receive Pastor  

Brent’s weekly e-newsletter.  

Financial Update 

Current financial updates for year to date July 1, 2024 – July 

31, 2024 

General Fund YTD:   
General Fund Revenue $97,960 

Budget Required $135,045 

Budget Shortfall -$37,085 

Mortgage Update YTD:   

Mortgage Payment $13,641 

Mortgage Balance $1,415,039 

Interest Rate as of July 25, 2024 7.20% 

mailto:give@sgac.net


C h u r c h  L i f e  U p d at e s  Summer In The Psalms 

ARE YOU NEW TO SGAC? We want to help you get  
connected. Fill out a Connection Card, found in the chair  
pocket in front of you & stop by the Welcome Desk so  
we can meet you & give you a small gift to say thanks  
for joining us. We hope SGAC will soon start to feel like  
home! 
 
SUMMER CHILDREN’S WRAP UP today at BOTH 9:15 &  
11:15 services. Come join us as we have fun wrapping up  
our Summer Children’s Ministry series. Nursery & children 
currently in the toddler room sign in outside the nursery.  
Older children will sign in at the Community Life Centre  
SGAC Kids Check in. Children will remain in the classes they 
were in all year & will move up on next Sunday,  
September 8.     
 
AWANA begins THIS Wednesday, September 4 at 4:00 pm. 
Registration is required. Contact the church office for more 
details.  

AWANA LEADERS NEEDED - We are in need of more  
AWANA leaders, please contact Debbie Funk or Candice  
Terney to volunteer.   
 
JOIN THE CHOIR for our fall launch service next Sunday 
(September 8). Rehearsal is Wednesday at 7:00 pm.  
Contact Zach Mildenberger for more info: 
zach.mildenberger@sgac.net 
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY SUNDAY MORNING VOLUNTEER 
TRAINING - Sunday morning CM volunteers mark your  
calendars! Our annual training is scheduled for Thursday,  
September 5 at 6:30 pm. Come & review the ins & outs  
of volunteering in Children’s Ministry on a Sunday morning, 
make connections with your fellow volunteers, & maybe  
even play some fun marshmallow games! We are still in  
need of more Sunday morning volunteers in all areas. Please 
contact Debbie Funk, Candice Terney, or Julianna  
Merritt if you can help. 
 
ADULT GROUPS REGISTRATION opens NEXT Sunday 
(September 8) online & in person. Watch for the fall groups 
catalogue this Wednesday in The Loop. 
 
 
 

YOUTH PARENTS MEETING - Sunday, September 8 during  
the 11:15 service in the Upper Auditorium. If you have a  
teen in Junior High or Senior High, come & hear what’s  
happening for SGAC Youth this fall. Watch the youth social 
media pages for more info.  
 
YOUTH BIBLE STUDY - Tuesday nights at 7:00 pm starting  
September 10 for grade 7-12 students. Come for a time of 
worship & bible study in the Upper Auditorium before  
breaking out into grade groups for discussion & prayer.  
For more info, contact Pastor Josh Palsky. 
 
YOUTH OPENING CEREMONIES - September 13 at 7:30 pm. 
We’re kicking off an exciting year of challenges &  
competition. Come light the torch, meet your teammates,  
& get ready for a year of fun & friendly rivalry. Be sure to  
fill out the Youth 2024-25 Youth Info Form on our website,  
which is required in order to attend Friday night events. 
 
KEENAGERS (55+) CORN ROAST - Wednesday,  
September 18 at 11:30 am. Come for a time of community  
& fun while enjoying some delicious food offsite at Arlie  
Jespersen's farm. Bring a lawn chair & a salad or dessert to 
share if you are able. Go to Events Registration on our  
website to register by September 15 (you will receive  
location directions in your registration response email or  
call the church office). 
 
YOUNG ADULTS BIBLE STUDY - Wednesday nights at 
7:30 pm starting September 18 for ages 18-28. Come  
for a time of worship & bible study in the CLC Upper  
Auditorium & connect with other SGAC Young Adults.  
For more info, contact Pastor Josh Palsky. 
 
ALPHA - Join Alpha for a practical introduction to the  
Christian faith in an informal, fun & friendly environment.  
Alpha starts September 26 at 7:00 pm & runs every  
Thursday night for 11 weeks. Visit our website to register. 
 
GRACE’S TABLE - We all go through tough times. If a warm  
& nutritious meal would be helpful for you or someone you 
know, register by visiting our website, or call the office by 
noon on Monday, September 9. Meal pick up is Friday,  
September 13 between 5:00 pm & 6:30 pm at SGAC.

Today Pastor Keith Piquette brings our “Summer in the Psalms” series to a close 
as he shares from God’s word in Psalm 63. 

Sermon Notes 

Join us at the front for prayer after each service. 

REGISTER FOR AN EVENT - Scan the 

QR code or visit our website at: 

sgac.net/EventRegistrations. 

QUIET ROOM AVAILABLE – Did you know SGAC has a  

quiet room? Feel free to use this space with young  

children, those with special needs, or anyone who  

would like a spot to see & hear the service outside the  

sanctuary. The door is located in the foyer as you leave  

the sanctuary on the right.     


